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This morning, being a business meeting, there were no guests during our Zoom meeting. 
  
Our newest member, Ashley Braaten, was in attendance.  Having already sold several raffle tickets, even 
before she was a member, Ashley will be a great addition to the club. 
  
Rene is hoping the construction in front of Cedar Hall will be completed by next week so we are finally 
able to meet in person.  Since we have a 70 member minimum with Yellowstone Kelly's Catering for 
breakfast, Rene will be sending out a poll today to see how many members are planning to be at 
meetings throughout July and August to see if it makes sense financially to have breakfast for these 
months.  If there are not enough members attending meetings these months to have breakfast catered, 
there may be reduced membership rates for the months that breakfast is not served. 
  
The minutes from the BOD meeting were sent out, if questions arise about anything pertaining to the 
minutes, contact Rene. 
  
Additionally, the financial statement was sent out by Ed Kaufman.  If any questions arise 
concerning these, contact Ed. 
  
On Thursday, June 25, KTVQ is having a non-perishable food drive for Family Promise at each 
MasterLube location, in lieu of the USPS food drive.  If you can help man a MasterLube location to help 
with donations, contact Karla Stricker.  You can pick whichever location you would like to work. 
  
With that, this was Rene's last business meeting for her tenure as President.  We, as a club, thank her for 
her hard work during this trying year with Covid-19, dealing with our METRA contract, and everything 
else this past year. 
  
Until next week, 
ROCKET 
  
 


